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June 10, 2021  
  
  
 
Dear Parents/Guardians:  
  
The district is receiving funds from the American Rescue Plan, the federal program for pandemic assistance. 
As part of our planning for next school year, we need input on the needs of Horseheads students from our 
stakeholders – students, parents, staff, businesspeople, support organizations, community members, etc.    
We appreciate your assisting us in this process by sharing your input through the form at this link: 
https://forms.office.com/r/zsrAedjrRP . The district will consider this input as well as a variety of resources 
and data when making decisions for the allocation of these funds. The form closes Tuesday, June 15, at 
3pm.   
  
Our Transportation Department is holding a Bus Driver Job Fair this Saturday (June 12) from 1-4pm at the 
transportation facility located at 601 Sayre Street Extension. All are welcome to come learn more about one 
of the most important jobs in our district – transporting our children safely to and from school. Click here for 
more information. We ask that you share this information with anyone who might be interested in becoming 
a Horseheads bus driver.   
  
Our High School Varsity “H” Club is pleased to be able to offer summer camps this year. Please click here 
for the schedule and more information: https://horseheadsdistrict.com/VarsityHSummerCamps2021.cfm.  
  
Yesterday, the health survey emails went out inadvertently. The system had been prepared for the last two 
Wednesdays being in-person days and had not been set to turn off for this Wednesday. We apologize for the 
inconvenience.   
  
As this school year draws to a close, we feel so appreciative of the hard work of our students, staff, and 
families to manage this very challenging school year. We are looking forward to end of year activities in our 
buildings, hoping to offer a small bit of “normalcy” in a year that was anything but normal. Thank you for 
your care, concern, and dedication to our children.   
  
Sincerely,  

 
Dr. Thomas J. Douglas  
Superintendent of Schools  
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